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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

On behalf of the Board, I am pleased to present the 2016-17 Annual Report for the Association of Accounting 
Technicians Australia (AAT Australia) following what has proven to be a very interesting year of change and 
pathway to more exciting times ahead.

We have concluded several months of negotiations with our three sponsor bodies which will see a realignment of 
sponsor arrangements in the new financial year. A new service level agreement has been endorsed to form a 
stronger relationship between AAT Australia and the Institute of Public Accountants (IPA).

The new service level agreement will draw on the growing resources and professional support networks of the IPA 
and provide AAT Australia members with new benefits including enhanced education pathways, continuous 
professional development and networking opportunities.

I would like to acknowledge the efforts of Stuart Norman as AAT’s CEO who has resigned and will depart the 
organisation July 2017. The Board has identified a high calibre replacement to lead the AAT into our next phase.

I am very confident that the result of these changes will be the delivery of greater member benefit and value.

Greg Dennis
Chairman
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Supported by

On behalf of the Board, I am pleased to present the 2017-18 Annual Report for the Association of Accounting 
Technicians Australia (AAT Australia). The past twelve months has been a consolidation of previous forward 
planning, strategic change for growth and improved member services. 

The Board would like to acknowledge the efforts of Janett Egbar who stepped in as interim  CEO of AAT at the 
beginning of this period and assisted with the smooth transition for our current CEO, Rochelle Park who, with her 
team, is taking the value proposition for AAT members to the next level. 

We welcome new members to the Board who are Bookkeeping industry professionals, giving you the membership 
greater confidence that your Board understands your needs and will keep up with industry standards. 

In the coming months you will see greater offerings in educational choice for CPD, Specific and Tailored Insurance 
options for members and an HR help line. The next twelve months will see exciting times for AAT. 

Remember this is your organisation, you own it, so if you have any concerns, compliments or suggestions please 
let any one of our team know so we can assist.

Daryl Koch
President
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